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21/02/2019  17:53:452019/0149/P COMMNT EMILY SIMON I support the ERA in opposing this application.  it is an inapprpriate design, it is not in line with our 

conservation area, it is not of suitable design, and in general just does not fit in our neighborhood.  it is really 

rather large for such a small plot.  I think the statements made are rather misleading;
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